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 Dear tenant, 
 
Update on decants for Inchmickery Court 
 
This is a short update to let you know the latest position with the temporary decant of 
Inchmickery Court.  
 
We know that some time has passed since our last communication and we wanted to let 
you know that the decant process will now start after the Christmas break in January 
2025. We plan to have the block fully decanted by June 2025. We are sorry for this delay. 
However we hope that the knowledge that your temporary move will not take place until 
next year will give you some peace of mind as we move into the Christmas holiday period. 
 
We also wanted to let you know about the support that will be provided by the Council to 
help with the decant move. We will provide boxes for you to pack your belongings into, we 
will also arrange for your cookers and washing machines to be disconnected. The 
removals company will also collect all of your belongings and move these for you. Beds 
and other large furniture items will need to be dismantled by you prior to removal. In the 
decant accommodation the removal company will deliver all of your belongings, reconnect 
any cookers and washing machines and also provide new flooring. If you would like to 
receive boxes early to pack away some items you have please get in touch and we will 
send these to you in advance.  
 
Thank you also to all of the tenants who booked a housing options conversation. For 
those tenants who have yet to book a housing options conversation with Sarah Tarbard 
could you please do this in the next couple of weeks so we can assess your current 
arrangements and requirements going forward.  
 
If you have any further queries please contact Sarah Tarbard on 0131 469 3327 or email 
whr.feedback@edinburgh.gov.uk 
 
Kind regards  
 
Whole house retrofit team 


